
 

 

 
Wednesday 22nd November, 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

5C’s Class Assembly  
 

On Friday 1st December at 9am is 5C’s class assembly. They have been working 

incredibly hard with learning their lines and practicing their song. 

 

For the assembly children need to be wearing plain black clothing and shoes. For 

example, this could be a plain black top with their black school trousers and shoes. 

Please can children bring in their clothes to school in a named bag by Wednesday 29th 

November. 

 

As Friday is a PE day, children will attend school in their PE kit and change once they 

are on site. 

 

I would appreciate it if your child could be in school as close to 8:30am as possible 

on Friday 1st December as I’d like to ensure they have enough to change, register and 

settle in the Rose Hall. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Miss Cooper 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


